
PUBLIC MEETING

about 

THE POST OFFICE
OUTREACH SERVICE

WEST DOWN

Wednesday 29th March at 7.00 p.m.
at the Parish Hall, West Down

A working party is to be set up to look at 
the longer-term future of the Post Office 
Outreach Service, including ideas for 
alternative venues.  Please come along to 
the meeting to discuss and share 
thoughts and help to keep this valuable 
service in the village.
This meeting is a key step in shaping the 
way forward.

Val Ford – Clerk West Down Parish Council


